Dear Bill Gibson,

Thank-you for donating the guide service for a duck hunt.

I received two of the awards. I was High Point senior in the
.22 and Air Rifle. It is nice that people will support the 4-H
Shooting program. I don't know when I can find time to go
hunting but I hope I will be able to go before this certificate
runs out.

Sorry this is so late but I wanted to give you a picture of
our 4-H shooting club from Ruby Valley. Left to right is me,
Dylan Krenka, Elliot Krenka, Emily Neff, Kate Morrison, and
Sara Morrison. Thanks again for your support.

Sincerely,

%zon Weﬂ

Jason Neff
Ruby Valley 4-H



